
 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

EMWL 14.10.22 

Dear parent/carer, 

Thank you for all of your support over this half term – it has been a fantastic start to this academic 

year. We are so proud of how well they have behaved, how well they have taken part in all of the 

opportunities that are available to them and how well they have settled into their new classes. 

We have had a wide range of House activities and competitions already, with the current points 

board looking healthy: 

Dedicatio 27666 

Fides 29389 

Libertas 30040 

Veneratio 30702 

 Total 117797 
 

Well done to everyone who has taken part! 

We are looking forward to half term two already with lots going on including Year 11 mock exams 

and our school show, Annie! 

The school office is closed during this holiday but please email on Contactus@birchwoodhigh.org if 

you have any questions.  

I hope you all have a lovely half term break. 

Best wishes and take care, 

 

Emma Mills 
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